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February 17, 2022

Happy Friday BMS families! It’s another week with tons of information!

● A reminder that February vacation begins tomorrow. There will be no school on Friday, February 18
through Tuesday, February 22. Students will return from break on Wednesday, February 23.

● ATTENTION 8TH GRADE FAMILIES! FINAL REMINDER! If you have not yet filled out the
Diploma Name Form, please visit this link (​​https://tinyurl.com/4bz5t3hp) to do so. We need this form
filled out by February 18, 2022. If we do not receive a form, your child’s name will revert to the name
we have in our Powerschool registration system.

● The second trimester is coming to a close soon! Grades will close on Friday, February 25, with report
cards coming home on Friday, March 4. Please make sure you are checking your student’s grades on
Powerschool so you can be aware of their progress.

● The 2021 - 2022 Baldwin yearbook is now on sale! The theme is outer space and the book features
original student artwork. Order forms were sent home with students and should be returned to
homeroom teachers. The cost of the book is ONLY $10! If you would like to purchase the book online,
you can through this link (https://link.entourageyearbooks.com/my/baldwin2022) which is also posted
on the school website. (note that a 3% fee is added to online orders, bringing the cost to $11.94). Please
submit orders by April 14th.

● Today was our student/staff volleyball game. The staff won all three games, but everyone had a fun
time! Great sportsmanship on everyone’s part!

● Information about the 8th grade trip to Boston went home this week. I am attaching a copy of the info to
this communication as well.

● There is a free Covid-19 vaccine clinic at the Canterbury Fire Department for students aged 5 to 11, 12+,
and adults, from 1-5 PM on February 24. Walk-ins are welcome, no appointment is required.

● A reminder that students who arrive past 8:25 AM are tardy to school.
● Finally, attached please find flyers for the CAA Spring Soccer and the SFC Spring baseball and softball

leagues.

Thank you Baldwin community and have a great long weekend. As always, please don’t hesitate to reach out if
you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Mr. Dukette
Principal, Dr. Helen Baldwin Middle School

https://tinyurl.com/4bz5t3hp









